
  
  www.wheatqualitycouncil.org 
Memo 
 
To:  Wheat Quality Council Members and Invited Guests 
From:  Ben Handcock, Executive Vice President 
RE:  Annual Meeting & Technical Conference 
Date:  November 8, 2015 
 
Enclosed is a tentative agenda and registration information for the upcoming annual meeting and 
technical conference February 16-18, 2016.  Please return the completed registration form by January 
25, 2016.  (The hotel needs to know how much space is needed for the meeting room,)  See you in 
Kansas City.   

Make your room reservations today!  
$126 + tax per room 

Much Higher Rate after January 25, 2016 
�Call 816-891-7788 or go online to 

 www.wheatqualitycouncil.org  
Click on annual meeting and then on “reserve a room” 

Embassy Suites Airport – Kansas City, MO 
� Block of rooms reserved under Wheat Quality Council  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
REGISTRATION FORM (Please return with Payment) 

*Members Only* 
(If your company is not a member, or you are not sure, call 303-558-0101for more information) 

 
Name               
Company              
Address            � New Address 
City      State   Zip Code:      
Phone     Fax     Email      

 
Registration:  $300.00  �  Check Enclosed  Payable to: Wheat Quality Council 

�  Visa      �  Master Card     (American Express not accepted) 
 
Card # __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ 
 
Expiration Date (mo/yr)  Security # (back of card)    
 
Name on Card         
 
Signature         
 
Address of Cardholder:          
 
          

PLEASE RETURN 
COMPLETED FORM 

By January 25, 2016 
 

MAIL: 5231 Tall Spruce 
St, Brighton CO 80601        

  
FAX: 303-558-0100 

 
EMAIL:bhwqc@aol.com 

 
 
 
 

By 
JANUARY 11, 2003 

Ben Handcock 
Executive Vice President 

5231 Tall Spruce St 
Brighton, CO 80601 

303-558-0101 
bhwqc@aol.com 

 


